
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

To commemorate the legacy of Late Shri. P.N. Panicker, a pioneer of our literary 

movement, we are going to organise a Book Donation Drive for the students of 

Grades V to VIII on Tuesday, 16th July, 2024. 

You are requested to encourage your children to donate their pre-loved books in 

good condition. The books will be collected by the Grade Incharges and will be 

donated to the under- resourced children to give them the gift of reading. 

The students can donate: 

1. Fiction and Non-fiction Books 

2. Books should be in good condition, with no ripped pages or missing covers. 

It is a valuable opportunity for our students to contribute to inspire a love for 

reading in their region. 

We earnestly seek your cooperation. 

 

Regards 

Mayor World School 

 


